
 

 

 
 

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD  

Note of Meeting 
22 July 2015 

 
 
Present: 
Stephen Greenhalgh, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Bernard Hogan-Howe, Commissioner    
Craig Mackey, Deputy Commissioner 
Helen Bailey, Chief Operating Officer, MOPAC 
 

 
In attendance:  
MOPAC and MPS officials 
       

 

One Met Model (OMM) Transformation 

The Oversight Board: 
 
1. discussed the strategy for achieving the 20% reduction in costs as committed in the Police 

and Crime Plan, and the assumptions, opportunities and risks associated with the plan 
being developed for transforming the MPS to meet future challenges; 
 

2. noted the focus being given to increasing productivity, reducing back office costs and 
developing commercial opportunities and the benefits of a pan-London emergency 
response; 

 
3. discussed the possible impact of the forthcoming Government spending review and the 

review of the funding formula, and the work the MPS and MOPAC now need to undertake 
in preparation; 
 

4. noted the work that the MPS will be doing in the coming months to further develop the 
plans for 2020 and to finalise the budget for 2016/17; 

 
5. discussed the business case supporting the proposal that there be a contract with Shared 

Services Connected Limited (SSCL) to provide back office support services to MPS from 
their shared service platform. 

 
 
 
 

The next meeting will be on 30 September 2015. 


